
 

 

 

 

 

 

CRESTLINE VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT 

A G E N D A 

Due to the lack of a quorum, the 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Scheduled for 

December 16, 2014 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 

 

 

The next Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
is scheduled for Tuesday, January 20, 2015, 3:00 pm 

at the District Office, 777 Cottonwood Drive, 
Crestline, CA  92325 


